
 

 

The FFIEC released the 2024 edition of A Guide to HMDA Reporting: Getting It Right! for Home 

Mortgage Disclosure Act (HMDA) in May.  The guide is a resource for financial institutions 

regarding HMDA requirements for data collected in 2024 to be reported by March 1, 2025.   

You can access the guide here. 

CCI suggests sharing this information with your designated HMDA expert to assist in compiling 

the 2024 LAR data. Keep CCI in mind if your institution seeks an outside review of your 2024 

HMDA LAR before submission.  

 

 

https://www.ffiec.gov/hmda/guide.htm

